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Please read the attached school directive we received from our sponsor last night 
regarding the school building closure. Spring Break will continue as scheduled April 6-
13, we will continue with distance education through the 15th and reopen on April 16, 
2020, as stated in the document and upon approval from the State of Nevada.  
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